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of which require prior approval by the Selectmen given Jackson Road’s designation as a scenic road. Agreed
to send a letter to the Selectment explaining our concerns, and agreed to add this to things to be discussed
with them on Jan. 10.

Voted to reimburse Barbara Devore $200 for the mountain lion program. Voted to reimburse Barbara Devore
$150 for the “spoon guy” program. Both amounts to come from the Conservation General Fund.

Bob D. volunteered to draft the annual report again. Bob L. will send him copies of all this year’s minutes.

Per letter received today Cynthia Hajjar has consented to become an alternate member of the Conservation
Commission. We agreed to ask the Selectmen to appoint Rob Doyle as a full member.


